System Upgrades

Dear blog user,

The service provider I use for this website used Google Feed Burner to send
you individual emails of the daily blog. Google have closed this down.

I am afraid the new system we are installing to replace the old one requires
you to re-register. If you would like to, please put your email address into
the ‘’'free email alerts’’ box any time from tomorrow ( Thursday 20™ October
) onwards to continue to receive the email version.

Yours sincerely

John Redwood


http://www.government-world.com/system-upgrades/

